
Homeland Security and Anti-Money Laundering Plan 

Per our Homeland Security and Anti-Money Laundering Plan, (Patriot Act) we are 
required by law to have a receipt for any transactions over $1,000.00 cash.

Said receipt must contain the following information:

1. Legal Name 
2. Legal Address 
3. Phone Number 
4. License ID Number 

If any other form of ID is given we must have the same information.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause our customers, as we must follow 
the law of the land and wish to be here to serve your needs in the future.


